
Information Sessions 
for Professor Michael Cunningham’s Fall 2025 Courses 

ENGL 2441, The Craft of Fiction 

Professor Michael Cunningham will be holding two different “introductory 
sessions” on April 3 at 3:00pm in LC 101, and April 4  at 4:00 in LC 317. 

Students interested in Professor Cunningham’s highly sought-after class are 
strongly encouraged to attend one of these. 

Spots in this course are hard to come by, but there is no application process, so 
this session is a prime opportunity to introduce yourself. In these sessions he 
will be able to describe important qualities of the class that aren’t necessarily 
apparent in the course description, or the syllabus. 

About the course Prof. Cunningham says, 

"Reading Fiction for Craft is very much about the 
conversations we engage in over the course of the 
semester.  We discuss the stories we read as various 
manifestations of the central act of storytelling which is, to 
me, a living organism, even when it reaches us as print.  We 
talk about the stories not only in formal terms but in 
emotional terms, as well. 

Did any given story move you, amuse you, break your 
heart?  If so, how did that happen?  If not, how did it fail to 
happen?  Disagreements are encouraged. 

My students are active participants.  I take their reactions 
and opinions seriously.  I keep the lecturing component to 
a bare minimum. 

I very much want us to meet one another, ahead of time.  It’s not only about me meeting you, 
it’s about you meeting me, too.  We should click, if you will.  We should feel excited in one 
another’s company. I hope to see you on April 3rd or 4th." 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Fsearch%3Fq%3Dmichael%2Bcunningham%26client%3Dfirefox-b-1-d%26sxsrf%3DAOaemvK6vpvfszNEhAPQ_ZUrdzkpvpnnEg%3A1635448172001%26tbm%3Disch%26source%3Diu%26ictx%3D1%26fir%3D09rhKdnZZpOMuM%25252CkjgYl3pEc26ChM%25252C_%25253BXm8H1aP5NDrPeM%25252C9mqcUxV_hHr6PM%25252C_%25253B3UKRI0QW8Fr5LM%25252CibtAFlJa_jJkxM%25252C_%25253BK0Z4O-pqCAewEM%25252ChbMy2gVWYrHRjM%25252C_%25253BN-67B7KBfD1DVM%25252C-YUYeielS_aMrM%25252C_%25253BkLXOO9O8aKjkmM%25252Cpi8Ih5wzB0E02M%25252C_%25253BtA63Kote0v1bhM%25252CNnPs-KCicuwJxM%25252C_%25253BggSOeiGDkjy-wM%25252C9mqcUxV_hHr6PM%25252C_%26vet%3D1%26usg%3DAI4_-kTHGBZ4VIKM8v_q6WpTt-KvNSj1BQ%26sa%3DX%26ved%3D2ahUKEwjP99ua5-3zAhWkdd8KHU9mAv8Q_B16BAhUEAE%23imgrc%3DYZj13_Qu25669M&data=04%7C01%7Cerica.sayers%40yale.edu%7C509ea530a5274862ca5a08d99a6fa7db%7Cdd8cbebb21394df8b4114e3e87abeb5c%7C0%7C0%7C637710626618957548%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2BKMJsOf1tP4MEbLQFQdTw39te8pimvRBqbRAY2YUf70%3D&reserved=0

